
June 21, 2017  
 
<address>      
 
RE: Conservation and Drainageway Easement  
 
Dear Ambleside resident/property owner:  
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the 25-foot conservation and drainageway easement 
on the north end of your property. This easement was created by the Ambleside Meadows 
Subdivision to allow for storm and wetland drainage from your property to the wetlands. It was 
also created to protect wetland habitat for birds, amphibians, and other wildlife. The restrictions 
placed on this easement are within the Covenants, Conditions, and Restrictions (CCRs) for 
Ambleside Meadows Subdivision. These restrictions are in place to protect and preserve the 
integrity of the wetland ecosystem and may be enforced publicly or privately.  
 
Please observe the requirements set forth in the CCRs: 

• Invasive plants may be removed by hand only (no mowing or chemicals). 
• The Conservation and Drainageway Easement must be left in a natural state as required 

by the Army Corps of Engineers. 
• The temporary or permanent placement of structures, fencing, materials, yard debris, or 

other items in the easement is prohibited.  
 
The City appreciates your cooperation in protecting and preserving our wetlands and water 
resources. Please contact me at 541.744.3385 or mmurphy@springfield-or.gov with any 
questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Meghan Murphy 
Environmental Services Division 
Development and Public Works Department  
City of Springfield  
Office:  541.744.3385 
Email:  mmurphy@springfield-or.gov  
 
 
CC:  Ambleside Homeowner’s Association 
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